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Conoco Incorporated JBMartin

ATTN: Mr. R. W. Heggland bweiss
Executive Vice President
Minerals Department

555 Seventeenth Street

Denver, Colorado 80202

Dear Mr. Heqggland:

This letter is written to inform you of the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission's (NRC's) receipt of your letter, dated July 20, 1982
requesting withdrawal of Conoco's Ruby Ranch Application, NRC Docket No.
40-8793.

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff has terminated work on the Ruby
Ranch In Situ Uranium Project application, and somtime in the near
future, the NRC's Licensing Fee Assessment Branch will contact Conoco
Incorporated regarding incurred licensing fees,

Sincerely,

Original Signed by
Je Je Linehan

John J. Linehan, Section Leader
Operating Facilities Section I
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management
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